

TOWN OF WESTWOOD

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK

Dorothy A. Powers , M.M.C. E.M.M.C.

Town Clerk Justice of the Peace Notary Public

February 11, 2020

The Town Clerk will be performing testing on voting equipment in preparation for the upcoming Presidential Primary to be held on Tuesday, March 3, 2020.

The testing will take place in the Lower level meeting room at Westwood Town Hall, 580 High Street, on Monday, February 17, 2020 beginning at 9:00AM.

Sincerely,

Dorothy A. Powers, MMC, CMMC

Dorotty J. Powers

Westwood Town Clerk